
Rules Committee, 

Greetings Legislators and thank you for your service! 

I write today to implore you to support legislation to use the national popular vote in Presidential 

elections from now on. The Electoral College is now an arcane artifact of a time when timely vote 

submission and subsequent counting was not possible. I am an Oregonian who wants this changed. 

Please remove the barriers from counting the popular vote! No matter who wins, I am confident I will 

feel more secure and truly represented if the election is via Popular Vote. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Ann Higgens 

Sue Ann Higgens  
sahiggens@gmail.com  
4905 Kerby Ave  
PORTLAND, Oregon 97217 

mailto:sahiggens@gmail.com

